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BOARD OF TRUSTEES APPROVES CAPITAL PROJECTS FOR 
SCHOOL COMMUNITIES ACROSS THE DISTRICT 
The Board of Trustees has approved a number of capital projects, for school communities across 
the entire district.  The projects are funded through Ministry supported funding allocations 
including School Condition Improvement and School Renewal.  In addition, some projects are 
funded through unsupported Board operating/surplus resources. 
 
“Each year, the Board identifies projects to upgrade, renew and maintain our school facilities,” 
says Deb Crawford, Director of Education.  “Through this annual investment in our schools and 
properties, we are able to provide safe, healthy and well-maintained facilities for our students and 
staff.” 
 
Below is a list of projects approved by the Board of Trustees at the Tuesday, March 31, 2021 
Regular Board Meeting.  The projects will be completed throughout the coming months. 
 

Renovations & Alterations                  500,000  
Ursuline College - Interior Upgrades   

Mechanical & Electrical Projects              4,870,000  
Gregory Hogan Catholic School - Mechanical Upgrades   
Holy Family Catholic School - Mechanical Upgrades   
St. Elizabeth Catholic School - Mechanical Upgrades   
St. John Fisher Catholic School - Mechanical Upgrades   
St. Michael Catholic School - Mechanical Upgrades   
Catholic Education Centre - Mechanical Upgrades   

Building Envelope Projects              1,651,320 
Gregory Hogan Catholic School - Window Replacement   
St. Anne Catholic School, Sarnia  - Window Replacement   
St. Michael Catholic School - Window Replacement   
St. Patrick's Catholic High School - Window Replacement   
Our Lady  of Fatima - Partial Roof Replacement   
Catholic Education Centre - Roof Replacement   
Catholic Education Centre - Window Replacement   

Site Improvements              1,250,000  
Christ the King - Parking Lot Replacement   
Our Lady of Fatima - Asphalt Replacement   
Ursuline College - Asphalt Replacement   

Health & Safety                  900,000  
Various Schools - Upgraded Access Control System   

 
   $         9,171,320  
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